
Connecticut State Board of Education  
April 1, 2020, Meeting Cancellation Notification 

 
 
The scheduled April 1, 2020, Connecticut State Board of Education meeting has been 
canceled. The next regular meeting of the Connecticut State Board of Education will be held 
on Thursday, May 7, 2020, at 9:30 a.m. 

 
 
 




